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March 29, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This letter is to address supports and services that w温be provided to students ide撮dfied as Mentally

Gifted during Govemor Tom Wolfs mandated schooI c喜osuIle aS a reSult ofthe health crisis of

COVID-19. Pocono Mountain adm壷strators have been wo癌ng d轟gently to make a good faith effort to

deve]op a Cbnti,高砂QfEd”Catio′? Plan for 、a賞】 students as recommended by the Department of Education.

This interim plan of enrichment and review for all students through on-1ine extended leaming

OPPOrtu証ies wi11 begin on Apr証6, 2020.丁t wi‖ be implemented during the period ofthe mandated

SChooI closure in response to declaration ofa gIobal pandemic・ For students iden舶ed as Menta=y Gifted

under 22 Pa. Code § 16.32, this plan will include a con血uity of special】y designed instmction that is

reasonable, flexible, acCeSSible, and appropriate. This specially designed instruction will be provided in

Subjccts for which your chiId participates in the general cu誼culum as outlined in his or her current GIEP

Io the maximum extent possibleしmder the limi融ions and circumstances of血e schooI dosure due to a

national health emergency.

In the interim, Please visit the PMSD website at wⅥ.Ⅵ▼・PmSd.org for a nunber ofresources in a variety of

Subject areas for all students.血addition, Please access the li血for resources for students who are

Mentally Gifted specific to your child’s needs academically and emotionally. You will also find updated

information to address COV丁D-喜9 as it reねtes to the cu調ent state Of education.

You will be contacled by your chi上d’s case manager for fu血er guidance and assistance to addrgss on」ine

Or Virtual extended leaming opport脚誼es. You are a vital member ofthe G肥P team, and your mPut Will

be critical to your child’s success.

If your child did not receive a chrome bock and/or needs te℃hnical assistance亘cluding access to the

intemet, Please contact me at m隻ustafron向pmsd.org.

Finally,血c health, Safety and wclfare of all s調dents is our utmost concem. Wc understand the challcnges

you are facing in these uncenain times so on-gOing home/schooI communication is extremely important

now more than ever. We are looking forward to working with you as we address your child’s needs under

VCry difficult and unccrtain circumstanccs.

Ifyou have any additional questions or concems, Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

¥迫へ¥ヾ“注¥もも蛙、

Dr. Mary Bcth Gusta鳥on

Assistant Sup壷ntendent for Special Educati on


